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Thank you to all the Parents/Carers, who made it to the parents evening. We hope you found the meetings 
helpful. Thank you to all who completed the survey. We will be looking into your comments and 
suggestions. 

Thanks to your generous shopping during book fair, you raised £290.36 for books for the school.  

Our reading ambassadors visited Watford Field School Infant and Nursery to listen to their younger friends 
and share books with Reception and Nursery. 

Some of the children helped the Leadership Team this week in the interview process for a new Teaching 
Assistant. They were very mature and gave interesting feedback on the candidates. Thank you to Samson, 
Luca, Miley, Mariana, Zaakir, Emad-Ali, Jagoda, Anvi, Jayden, Kiaan, Amelia and Aaleyah! 

Next week Tuesday, Year 4 have Egyptian Day and we'd love to see them all dressed up. It is also the last 
swimming session for them this term. The summer term swimming lessons are for Year 6. 

Riddle: What kind of bow can’t be tied?* 

See if you can guess and find the answer in the newsletter. 

 

And the World Book Day 
Spoon Competition 
winners were:  
 
 

 

 

NEXT WEEK 
 
Year 4 Egyptian Day 
Tuesday, 19th March – event 
at school annexe, run by Fresh 
Water Company. We are hoping 
to be transformed in time by 
children’s costumes. The 
children will be Egyptians for a 
day and will take part in many 
activities. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*A rainbow. 

DEADLINES 
Today was the last day 
to bring the form and 

money for the summer 
term milk order. 

Year 6 Hudnall Park 
payment deadline 

03.06.2024 
 

Year 4 Phasels 
Wood payment 

deadline 20.05.204 
 

Year 4 Egyptian Day 
on 19.03.2024 – 

please contribute 
£10.00 towards the 

activity day. 
 

  



 

 

Highest Attendance this 
week 

3M 98.6% 

3WA & 6K 97.4% 

 

 

 

Please continue to 
encourage your child to 
log in to TT Rock Start to 
practice.  

 

Next 
week 
birthdays: 

 

 

Samy (YR 5), Joseph (Yr 3), Carina 
(Yr 6), Oliver (Yr 6), Chloe (Yr 4), 
Leo (Yr 4), Riley (Yr 3) 

 

Have a fantastic day full of joy, 
happiness, and cake! 

Donated uniform 

We still have some donated uniform at our office for 

you to take home for a donation. 

Gray summer skirt size: 128cm (x2), M&S summer dress age: 7-

8, M&S summer dress age: 8-9 (x2), M&S summer dress age: 

11/12, grey summer shorts size: 116cm (x2), green P.E. t-shirt 

age 11-12, navy sweatshirt age 7/8 (x2), fleece size: S(6/8), navy 

blue cardigan age 10-11, navy blue cardigan with school logo size 

28, black trousers age 7-8. 

 

 

 

Did you know that whenever you buy anything online, you 

could be raising a free donation for Field Junior School - 

Watford? There are over 8,000 brands ready to give them a 

donation every time you shop online via easyfundraising. Not 

only that, but if you sign up and raise £5 in donations, 

easyfundraising will also give them a bonus £5 donation. It 

only takes 2 minutes to sign up:  See if you can beat the staff 

members donations!! 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/fieldjuniorschoolwatf

ord/ei1w6u/s2s/KuPMmkmc/R3025/facebook/ 

 

School photos order – 
free delivery to school 
till Tuesday. 
 
You have time to order the class 
photographs till Tuesday next 
week to be delivered for free to 
school. Clicking on the links below 
should open a window to view the 
photographs available for 
purchase. 
  
 

The links for the order were sent 
separately in the email.  
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